
Eamonn,  
 
I have reviewed the boundaries, site synopses and Natura form data. Please find 
attached files relation to these sites with comments/corrections. 
 
I have the following observations to make: 
 
1.  The Hempton's Bank site synopsis needs to be brought more in line with the other 
two sites.  
 
2.  While I accept that it seems logical to extend the existing Long Bank site it does 
mean that it will be open to appeal.  This could be avoided by creating a new site and 
having a common boundary between the on the Western side of Long Bank. 
 
3. I am satisfied with the proposals of the Kish and Hemptons Bank. 
 
4. I am satisfied with the proposal for the SW Porcupine Bank extension but again 
this will open the entire site up to appeal. I also have to query the northern boundary 
of the site.  The information provided shows the northern boundary a considerable 
distance from the northern most canyon.  If the location for the boundary is required 
as a buffer re fisheries management then it is acceptable. 
 
5.  I am satisfied with the proposal for the Rockall Bank site. 
 
6.  The Whittard Canyon site is extremely large and I do have concerns with the 
management and monitoring of such an enormous site in the future.  Any monitoring 
of the sites that requires a physical ship visit will be extremely expensive.  The only 
monitoring available to us will be VMS unless research vessels wish to work in the 
area.  I strongly believe that the Commission will require some physical monitoring at 
the site.  To reduce the size of the site it might be possible to exclude most of the 
southernmost canyon while not ideal the other three canyons would give good 
representativity.  This would partly depend on where we had data from. 
 
I suggest that we do not propose this site at present and see if the Commission come 
back to us. 
 
I intend to send Ciaran an not saying that I agree to the sand band designations but 
that consideration should be given to creating an new site adjacent to Long Bank.  
I also agree to the Rockall proposal and the extension to the SW Porcupine Bank 
site, though this will open the entire site to  appeal.  With regard to the Whittard 
Canyon I would strongly suggest that we do not propose the site at this time and 
consider if the site could be reduced and see if the Commission consider that 
designation of Rockall and the SW Porcupine extension are sufficient.  
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